

Agenda Item # 16 a

Date // 4 / 30

UNITED STATES SENATOR

October 9, 2020

Dear Dodge County Citizens Corp Council,

Congratulations on the Citizen Corp Council of the Year award.

As Alexis de Tocqueville remarked upon experiencing American communities, "The health of a democratic nation may be measured by the quality of functions performed by private citizens." Your community and state are a better place because of your selfless dedication and commitment to servant leadership.

Keep working to make Nebraska proud.

Sincerely,

Ben Sasse U.S. Senator